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Scam banking calls 
 

 

Beware of phone calls claiming to be from your bank – this 

could be a scammer trying to gain access to your account. 

They may make a genuine bank phone number appear on your 

caller display, and they may block your line so that you speak to 

them again when you think you have phoned your bank. 

Never give out sensitive personal or financial information to 

someone who phones you, no matter who they claim to be 

or how convincing they seem. 

Instead, end the call and check that your phone line is clear 

by calling a friend or relative. 

You can then contact your bank using a number you trust, such as 

one from your bank card or statement or from the bank’s website. 

 

www.friendsagainstscams.org.uk 

 

 

Keep up to date with warnings about scams 

and other consumer issues at the 

Shetland Trading Standards Facebook page. 
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